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SWAT Teams Seeks Donations Before Summer Schedule
As you know, SWAT (Southwest Aquatic Team) is going to host a swim meet Saturday June 30th at
the Adventure Bay water park.  SWAT is a non-profit organization and we use this event to raise
money and keep our fees low.   This fee includes Swim suit, swim cap, coaching, pool rental,
registrations etc.  This year all 13 teams are coming to town (Guymon, Garden City, Dodge city,
Spearman, Dumas, Scott City, etc), means more than 400 families from around the area.  These
families are going to spend money in our town.

Before this event we sell ads to include in our heat sheets.  Every family buys this heat sheets to
keep track of their swimmers.  If your ad is there, more then 400 potential customers will see your
business ad.
Also you can buy a spot to cheer one of the swimmers.

Plus if you buy a whole page, you will be allowed to put your business banner during the event.
I have attached a flyer with the information about this fundraiser.   Let me know if you are interested.

SWAT will appreciate all your help and support.
If you are interested, contact Tano Tovilla at 620-214-3740.  The SWAT team will be featured
during the Sportsguys Friday morning on Talkradio 1270 and kscbnews.net.
 


